
 
 
March 30, 2016  
 

 
To Residents of Doncaster Drive, Hillside Avenue, and Myrtle Avenue.  
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
RE: 2016 Transportation Improvements for the Oaklands Community 
 
The Oaklands Community Association has invited the City of Victoria to their April 
4 meeting to present and discuss the proposed transportation projects in your 
community. 
 
At the meeting projects will be presented and discussed. 
 

 Pedestrian and cyclist connection on Doncaster Drive at Hillside Avenue 

 Paving and upgrades to sidewalks along Ryan Street 
 
The multiuse pathway connection will be installed to connect Myrtle Avenue to 
Hillside Avenue and Doncaster Drive.  The multiuse path will serve pedestrians 
and cyclists and will include signal changes and a new crosswalk installation at the 
Hillside Avenue intersection with Doncaster Drive. The paving project along Ryan 
Street is planned from Asquith to Roseberry, which could also include continuing 
the sidewalk along the north side of the street. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting please contact me directly by phone or 
email by April15, 2016. 
 
 
Date: Monday April 4, 2016 
Time: 7:00PM 
Location: Oaklands Neighbourhood House, 2629 Victor Street 
  
Regards, 
      

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

Engineering and 
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Department 
 

 

#1 Centennial Square 
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V8W 1P6 
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